From: Scott Crudgington

To: Stephen Giles-Medhurst

Cc: Owen Mapley; David Williams; Judi Billing; Ralph Sangster; Bob Deering;

Paul Zukowskyj; Section 40; Edward Knowles

Bcc: Section 40

Subject: PwC Support - Question at Council

 Date:
 22 July 2020 16:57:00

 Attachments:
 image001.png

image002.png image003.png image004.png

Dear Stephen,

At Council yesterday you asked Ralph to provide details on how much the PwC review had cost to inform the forthcoming discussions around Local Government Review in Hertfordshire.

I can confirm that in November 2019, I (Director of Resources) commissioned PwC to undertaken an initial piece of work to provide an independent analysis on the potential benefits that structural reform in Hertfordshire could bring by considering a range of options. The cost of this work was £42,000. I have a general consultancy budget that has funded this work in its entirety and all required processes for approval were followed.

I hope that answers your question.

Regards,

